
From: Jacki Baulch [mailto:jBaulch@professionalsaustralia.org.au]  
Sent: Thursday, 10 December 2015 3:34 PM 
To: Katie Biddlestone; AMOD; leighs@hsu.net.au 
Subject: Re: AM2014/209 - Pharmacy Industry Award 2010 - 4 yearly review 
 

Dear AMOD team 
I write to confirm that the submission lodged by MS Biddle stone this morning in relation to 
the plain English Draft of the Pharmacy Industry  Award is fully supported by 
APESMA.  We have  been in contact with each other over every aspect of the proposed Draft 
and all the matters of concern contained in MS Biddlestone's submission are fully 
supported  by APESMA 
Because of severe illness I have not been able to provide a separate submission - but confirm 
that all matters contained  in the SDA submission are supported by us and that we will not 
lodge any submission on the current proposed draft.  
Regards  
Jacki Baulch  
Senior Industrial  Officer,  National  Office  
APESMA  
 
 


